
Harnett County Schools 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) NOTICE 

#RFP-2025-06 – BUILDING AUTOMATION SYSTEM UPGRADE 
Harnett	County	Schools	is	soliciting	sealed	proposals	for	RFP-2025-06	–	Building	
Automation	System	Upgrade	at	Overhills	High	School.	The	detailed	Request	for	Proposals	
(RFP)	will	be	available	beginning	Monday,	May	14,	2025,	on	the	Harnett	County	Schools	
website	at:	

www.harnett.k12.nc.us	

A	mandatory	pre-proposal	site	visit	will	be	held	at	Overhills	High	School	on	Wednesday,	
May	21,	2025,	at	10:00	a.m.	EST.	Attendance	is	required	for	all	firms	intending	to	submit	a	
proposal.	

Sealed	proposals	must	be	mailed	or	hand-delivered	to	the	address	below.	Faxed	or	emailed	
submissions	will	not	be	accepted.	

Submission	Deadline:	
Thursday,	June	12,	2025,	at	2:00	p.m.	(EST)	
Location:	
Harnett	County	Schools	Maintenance	Department	
1500	South	Main	Street	
Lillington,	NC	27546	

All	timely	received	proposals	will	be	publicly	opened	immediately	following	the	deadline.	

Evaluation	Criteria:	
Proposals	will	be	evaluated	based	on	qualifications,	relevant	experience,	and	proposed	cost.	

Inquiries:	
All	questions	or	requests	for	clarification	must	be	directed	to:	
Garland	McDowell,	Director	of	Purchasing	
Email:	gmcdowell@harnett.k12.nc.us	

Minority	Business	Participation:	
Harnett	County	Schools	encourages	participation	from	minority-owned,	women-owned,	
and	historically	underutilized	businesses	(HUBs)	in	this	solicitation	process.	

Harnett	County	Schools	reserves	the	right	to	reject	any	or	all	proposals	and	to	waive	any	
informalities	or	technicalities	in	the	proposal	process.	


